
Help us brand the new 
Child Support System!

We are working on a new Child Support 

system. We need your feedback to make sure 

it is a success. Share your thoughts on our 

system name, logos, colors, fonts, and online 

self-service options!

The Department of Children and Families is an equal opportunity employer and service provider. 

If you have a disability and need to access services, receive information in an alternate format, 

or need information translated to another language, please call the Child Support Program at 

(608) 442-6250. Individuals who are deaf, hard of hearing, deaf-blind or speech disabled can use 

the free Wisconsin Relay Service (WRS) – 711 to contact the department.

* Respondents must be child support participants

Scan the QR code to take our survey.


